
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers      4th May 2023 
 
 
 
 

Kwik Cricket Event- Thursday 18th May-Years 5-6 
 

Eyam pupils will represent the school in a Kwik Cricket event being held at Youlgreave 
on Thursday 18th April 2023.  We will leave school at 12:20pm, with the event starting 
at 1:00pm. The event is expected to finish at about 3:00pm. This will mean the children 
will arrive back to school to be dismissed at normal time.  
 
We would be grateful, for your child to attend, to please give parental consent 
via School Money by Wednesday 17th May 23. 
 
Children will need to wear their PE kit, suitable footwear and a coat. They are also 
encouraged to bring a water bottle for the afternoon. 
 
If we are running late in returning to School, we will send a text message to advise 
parents’ and carers of an estimated time of arrival, via our text messaging service.  
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